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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
7:00 p.m., Wednesday January 18, 2006 

Hillview Community Center-Room 2 
97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Roll Call: Present were Curt Riffle (Chairperson), Scott Chan, Bill Crook, Carl Hagenmaier, Henry 

Pastorelli and Randy Rhody.  Absent was Ed Coble. 
 
Public Comments: 
 
 There were no public comments. 
 
Discussion: 
 

1. The November 16, 2005 minutes were approved. 

2. Elect chairperson and secretary (All) 

Curt Rifle was elected chair 
Carl Hagenmaier was elected secretary 

3. VTA BPAC Update (Scott) 

Amgen Tour of California is looking for volunteers. 
¼ cent tax fund was presented to the BPAC 
Grant Rd between Foothill and Fremont repaving project (’06-’07 project) which will be funded in 
part by VTA STP. There may be some inconsistency between the description we have and VTA’s 
(Larry will check this) “Grant Road Repair”  Larry thinks they will be at 35% point in July or August 
2006. 
VTA published new bike maps, which were distributed. 
VTA has some money to update bus stops.  Scott has been working to get Grant & Oak and Grant 
& Wharton fixed (part of SRTS).  He thinks the Grant & Oak 
 
Carl was selected as our new VTA representative.  Larry needs to send a letter advising the VTA 
board. 

4. Stevens Creek Trail Update (All) 

Discussed the idea of having a tiger team (Curt, Henry, Randy) discuss the trail “one-on-one” with 
Council members.  Suggestion was to start with Casas or Cole, end with Packard.  Randy will drive 
this process. 
 
Curt is still looking for alternative funding. 
 
Bill suggested we attend Council’s “public works” meeting. 

5. Recap Traffic Commission/City Council work session (Bill) 

Bill’s summary 
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5 TC issues that are in limbo – these will be added to council agendas over the next few meetings: 
Summerhill, Foothill sign at El Monte, Foothill bike merge sign at Loyola Corners/ Foothill, Foothill 
pedestrian Xing signs 
BPAC goals: 

1. Successful initiation of Stevens Creek Trail Feasibility 
2. Provide value add to Adobe Creek Bridge reconstruction 
3. Formulate proposal for Class I ped/bike pathways along north-south collector streets 
4. Initiate work on a Los Alto Pedestrian Master Plan 
5. Replace BPAC’s retiring ADA expert (Ed Coble) 

TC accomplishments: 
1. N. Clark NTMP acceptance 
2. Prioritized 34 pedestrian/ADA/bicycle/school CIP projects 
3. Recommendation on Springer road speed limit 
4. Review of two traffic impact analyses 
5. Neighborhood Traffic Management Plan revision 
6. Input on placement of two TSCN/OTS funded radar speed limits 
7. Ongoing input on pedestrian safety along San Antonio 
8. Input on Los Altos High School parking 
9. Oak Av edge of travel lane striping public hearing 
10. Hosted two school commute Workshops 

6. Update on the replacement of Ed as the main pedestrian advocate on the BPAC (All) 

No action 

7. Update on the Adobe Creek Bridge replacement project (Larry) 

A staff report should be available soon for review.  Staff is currently working on a sharing agreement 
with Palo Alto.  35% point will be reached in May or June. 

8. Update on the BTP grant application (Larry) 

Larry reported that this was submitted.  It covers a class I path on Miramonte from Mt. View border 
to Foothill. 

9. Update on the VTA grant for bike racks (Larry) 

Larry will send out the current list of locations.  We will prioritize for him at the next meeting.  Please 
review the list prior to the meeting. 

10. Bike Plan update (All) 

Scott will contact Michelle at VTA to find out how other cities update (or if they update) their plans. 

11. Schedule next meeting and Agenda items for next meeting 

Topics for 2/15 meeting 
1. Class I pathways along collectors 
2. SCT update 
3. Bike plan update – update on “standard practice” learned from VTA and discussion 
4. VTA update 
5. Ed replacement 
6. Adobe Creek Bridge / BTP bike grant update from Larry 
7. Identify the CIP projects we want 35% inputs 

 
 
 
Carl Hagenmaier, Secretary 


